

FEBRUARY

ICENI ACADEMY

Gloucester Avenue Colchester CO2 9AZ Tel: 01206 573807 www.iceniacademy.co.uk Follow us on Twitter@Iceni Academy

> Part of Connected Learning MAT



NEWSLETTER 18

Dear Parents

I hope you have had a relaxing and enjoyable half term break. We start this week with the amazing 'Art Solutions' company in school helping children to create 3d displays based around a fantasy theme. We will then be selecting and reading texts in preparation for Book Week next week. Throughout the term we will be helping children to develop their self and peer assessment skills, as well as their conferencing skills in order to help move on their learning. Thank you to all parents that attended parents evening on the last week of term. For those of you that did, hopefully your child will have proudly shown you what these skills look like in their books!

Purple Pinkie Day

Show your support for Rotary International Purple Pinkie Day by taking part in a non-uniform day this Friday 23rd February. Donate £1.00 and this will vaccinate 2 children against polio. Thank you.

Miss Corby



19th/20th Feb Artists from Art Solutions in school

working with classes

23rd Feb Non-Uniform for Purple Pinkie Day

26th Feb **Book Week**

1st March World Book Day

9th March Non-uniform Day for Easter Fayre

16th March Easter Fayre

29th March Last Day of Term

16th April Return to school

19TH FEBRUARY 2018

School Council

Year 6

Thomas Blower Anna Powell Euan McLachlan Dimitra Kelpi



Noah Allen Megan Wood Charlie Meikle Chloe Green

Year 4

Sebastian Chudy **Grace Burgess** Keith Burdett Letitia Antohi

Year 3

Jasmine Spurling Martin Jack Corey Madziyire Peyton Filmer

World Book Day

Come dressed as a character of your choice for World Book Day on Thursday 1st March. A prize will be given for the best dressed boy and girl in each year group.





3A Charlie

3E Sameer

4B Daniel

4N Aiden

5N Luke

5H Senula

6P Anna

6B Yuna

The Pupil of the Week Award is voted for by the class teacher and Headteacher.



3A Olivia

3E Logan

4B Letitia

4N Maddie

5N Charlie M

5H Kyle

6P Harrison

6B Millie

The Ambassador of the Week Award is voted for by the children.

Tea with the Head

Tea with the Head will return next week.





Valentines Disco

A huge thank you to the PTA for organising a successful Valentines Disco on the last week of term. It was enjoyed by all children (and teachers!) who attended. A profit of £221.17 was made from this event.

If you are interested in joining the PTA, please email at icenipta@gmail.com.

Thank you.



Congratulations to

4B

with attendance last week of

98.4%